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SATURDAY   25th May  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

18.00 Mass Joshy & Tessy, Anniversary 

SUNDAY   26th May  

09.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

11.00 Mass Wanda Lapham + 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  27th May:  

 St Augustine of Canterbury 

 09.30 Mass Carminuccio Ruggerio + 

TUESDAY  28th May: Feria 

 12.00 Pilgrimage Mass at Walsingham 

WEDNESDAY 29th May: Feria 

16.30 Mass Patients & Staff. 

      Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

THURSDAY  30th May:  

 THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 

 10.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

 20.00 Mass Parsloe Family 

FRIDAY  31st May:  

 Visitation of the blessed Virgin Mary 

 09.30 Mass Howard Gibson + 

SATURDAY  1st June: 

 St Justin 

 09.30 Mass Johnny Connors + 

 10.00 Adoration and Confessions 

 18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 

Collection for last weekend 

  Papworth      £38.00 

     St Michael’s  £382.74 

 Standing Orders £125.00 

 Total   £545.74 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, Joan Clancy, 

Lily Donald, Bridget Gaynor and Josephine Murphy. 

May the Lord reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this time:  

Martin Quinn,  Kerreu Wong,  Christina Ingram, 

Roger Game, Alec Hawes and Mary Townsend. 

May they rest in peace.  

National Cycle of Prayer: during the Easter season 

you are asked to pray for the following intentions: 

new members of the Church, vocations to the 

priesthood and the religious life, human work, the 

right use of the media and the Church 

If you are going into hospital, or if a relative or 

friend is in hospital, please let Fr Philip know so 

he can visit. We do not always get the names of 

patients & can miss people if you do not tell us 

they are in-patients. Thank you. 

VOLUNTEER MISSION MOVEMENT visit our 

parish this weekend, 25th/26th May to make a 

Mission Appeal. They will speak about their work 

and to invite your help through a retiring collection. 

If you are interested in learning about the 

opportunities in mission volunteer work, please 

contact them. Anyone over 18 can apply for their 

short-term projects, no experience is necessary. 

Please see their website www.vmminternational.org 

or contact them on vmm@hope.ac.uk. 

DIOCESAN CYCLE OF PRAYER FOR 

VOCATIONS: each week one parish in the Diocese 

prayers for vocations to the priesthood & religious 

life. We will pray during the week Saturday 1st 

June, we will begin with adoration before the 

Blessed Sacrament at 10.00. Please just drop in to 

the Church for as long as you can. 
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CHILDRENS’ PILGRIMAGE TO 

WALSINGHAM on Tuesday 28th May, the coach 

is now full. After our pilgrimage Mass we will go to 

the beach at Wells-next-the-Sea for a visit and some 

fun. The coach will leave from the Riverside Car 

Park at 08.30 and returning around 19.00. Please be 

on time, cost is £11 for adults and £5 for your first 

child, other children go free. 

A DAY WITH MARY for anyone who wishes to 

go to this event on Sunday 2nd June at Walsingham 

the programme begins with Mass at 12.00 noon and 

finishes at 18.00. Full details are on the notice 

boards. 

SUNDAY EVENING YOUNG ADULTS 

HOUSEHOLD GROUP will have their first 

meeting on Sunday 2nd June from 18.00 – 19.30 in 

the GS Room. We will have time for faith sharing, 

prayer, fun and food. You are welcome to come 

along. We meet on the first Sunday of each month. 

WORLD COMUNICATIONS DAY is kept next 

weekend, there will be a retiring collection for the 

Catholic Communications Network. 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS & READERS: an 

important part of your commitment to your ministry 

is an annual time of retreat and reflection. I have 

booked a Sunday afternoon retreat day at Buckden 

Towers on Sunday 30th June I hope that many of 

you will be able to plan ahead to attend that day. It 

will begin at 14.00 and end at 17.00, this will enable 

those who need to attend evening Mass to do so in 

St Neots. Fr Jim Kennedy will be the speaker. Please 

do your best to make plans to attend this retreat. 

DIOCESAN SUMMER CAMP for children aged 

8 – 14, you are welcome to join this camp for faith, 

food and fun from Friday 23rd – Monday 26th 

August at Moreton Hal School, Bury St Edmunds. 

Booking forms are available from Fr Philip and full 

details are on the notice boards; this is a very 

popular camp, so early booking is advised. 

FIRST COMMUNION CLASSES have now 

finished, parents are reminded to help your children 

to carry on reading through their book over the next 

few weeks. 

 SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: the next 

meeting will be on Friday 7th June at 17.30 – 19.00 

in the GS Room.  

CHILDRENS’ CATECHISM CLASSES for the 

younger children will continue on Sunday 9th June 

in the Presbytery. 

JOURNEY IN FAITH will meet again on Friday 

7th June at 19.15 in the GS Room.  

NEWMAN LECTURES SERIES at St John’s 

Cathedral in Norwich on Thursdays 30th May & 6th 

June at 18.30. The title is Mary in Scripture, Music 

& Art. Details are on the notice boards. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: we will collect for 

the Food Bank next Sunday 2nd June. There will be 

a large box in the porch at the main door, under the 

table, for your donations. Please bring tins, dried 

food or toiletries as your donation.   

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: congregation 

attending the Polish Mass due by Saturday 1st 

June. Thank you. 

CANDLELIGHT FUNDS: these CAFOD funds 

offer a fitting way for some families to express their 

love and grief when a loved one has died where all 

donations in their name are combined to make a long 

term difference to the world’s poorest communities. 

There are some leaflets near both doors if you are 

would like further details. 

CATHOLIC CLOTHING GUILD thank you for 

your support, Clare was able to take 105 articles of 

clothing, £90 in subscriptions and donations and 14 

packets of seeds. This is a very generous response 

and we hope to continue again next year. 

MARRIAGE & FAMILY LIFE MASS: Bishop 

Alan invites all married people in the Diocese to 

celebrate at the annual Mass on Saturday 8th June 

at 11.30 at St John’s Cathedral in Norwich. All are 

welcome and those who are celebrating significant 

anniversaries (one year, five years & every multiple 

of five years thereafter) will receive a certificate. 

If you would like to register for a certificate please 

contact Bonnie Lander Johnson 

on mflc.eastanglia@rcdea.org.uk or 07849357518. 

Join Bishop Alan after Mass for tea and cake in the 

Narthex and cathedral gardens. Photographs will be 

available for purchase online. There will be a 

collection at the Mass to help the Marriage & Family 

Life Commission in their work. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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